No. 123/2016

The Permanent Mission of the Czech Republic to the United Nations Office and other
International Organisations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the High
Commissioner for Human Rights and has the honour to inform the latter that the delegation
to the sixty-third session of the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against
Women (CEDAW), to be held in Geneva on 23 February 2016, has one additional member:

Ms. Markéta Pokornd, Department for Asylum and Migration Policy, Ministry of the Interior.

The Permanent Mission of the Czech Republic avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Geneva, 17 February 2016
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